
Subject: Re: PID-TOF subgroup meeting GSI December 2008
Posted by [Carsten Schwarz](#) on Tue, 02 Dec 2008 12:49:13 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear colleagues,

up to now I have as only contribution

Alexander Akindinov, "ITEP contribution to PANDA TAG-TOF project in 2008" 15-20 minutes
and a transparency from Vladimi Vikhrov about a scintillator barrel.

Do you intend to present something via the EVO meeting? Please tell me to make the meeting
more manageable.

My best regards,
Carsten Schwarz
